Bellegrove Surgery Patient Participation Group July 2011 
As a group in 2010 the PPG had decided to complete a survey to attempt to find out from the patients that come into the surgery what their views and findings were of the practice and if there was to be a health education event organised what topic would they prefer. 
From the results of this survey the PPG discussed the findings and decided that even though they had a good response to patients completing the survey there was patient groups that were missing who do not regularly come into the surgery or are housebound etc. This first survey was the starting point as to what were surgery and PPG priority areas for the next survey and how was we going to make sure all Registered patients could complete the survey if they so wished.
Together the Surgery and the PPG finalised the format and content of questionnaire for the next patient survey and made sure that this was to coincided with a surgery newsletter which was sent out to all household address for registered patients along with information as to how to join the group or pass along any suggestions that they may have with regards to the surgery and any changes. 

Agreed Priorities for the next Survey
· Why they joined the practice

· How they rate the services received

· How they rate the facilities in the surgery

· What additional facilities / services would patients like to see provided

· Least satisfactory aspect of the practice service

